
 

Dear SMPS Families, 

I want to wish all of you and your families a very Happy Easter. May the resurrection of our savior be 
a constant reminder of His love and promise of eternal life. 

 

Elizabeth Hutchison 

Principal 

 

“Behold the Lamb of God who takes away the sins of the world” John 1:29 

 
 


